
     Year 1 Learning Journey   

Week beginning: 9th March 2020 

  

  

 

 

Key words of the week: 

Some   once 
Please note the children are expected 

to be able to read and spell these 

words by the end of Year 1. 

 

The week, our English lessons will be linked 

to the story ‘Handa’s surprise’.  

During the week the children will be exploring 

different fruits. The children will be 

exploring what the fruit looks like, feels like 

and tastes like. 

The children will then use their experiences 

to generate adjectives to describe the fruit. 

We will also be encouraging the children to 

choose the most appropriate adjective for 

each fruit to help them develop the range of 

vocabulary they are using within their 

writing. 

 

 

Phonics sounds of the week: 
Alternative Pronunciations  

i (as in igh e.g. mind) 
o (as in oa  e.g. mobile) 
u (as in ue e.g. unicorn) 

u (as in oo e.g. bush) 
 

 A reminder: 

 

There are no ‘school run’ clubs next week due 

to parents’ evenings. Outside agency clubs 

(e.g. multi-skills) will run as normal. 

 

Bear Class assembly is on Thursday 19th 

March at 9:05am in the infant hall. We 

look forward to seeing you there. 

How you can help at home 
 

 

✓ As we are learning to share (divide) in 

maths this week you could do lots of 

practical problem solving with your child 

at home to help them understand the 

concept. For example, if there are 12 

grapes in the bowl and we share them 

between mum and dad how many will they 

have each? You could then challenge them 

to share between different amounts of 

people. For example, how many would 3 

people get? 
 

 

 

This week, our Maths lessons will 

focus on division. 

During this week the children will be 

introduced to division as sharing. They will 

look at simple problems and begin by 

practically sharing objects into hoops. This 

will lead to recording their sharing by 

drawing pictures then circles and dots. 

For example:   6 ÷ 2 
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